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Changes Are Underway - Stay Informed!
This is a one-time mailing. You're receiving this as the Principal Investigator and/or
Contact for a study reviewed in the past 3 years. Please sign up for future updates.   

We are preparing to go live with the Kuali IRB system (July 7, 2021) and to roll out
other exciting changes to our program over the coming months, including a new
identity as the Office of IRB Administration (OIA)!

Instead of remembering to check the IRB website and the Kuali IRB project pages,
subscribe now at the links below for delivery of updates to your inbox.

Kuali IRB Updates

A regular monthly newsletter
about key Kuali IRB project
updates, including notice about
upcoming training opportunities.
Closer to go-live we'll send a few
extra messages. By the end of the
year we'll merge this list into
Human Research News and
updates about Kuali IRB will be
part of other news from our office.

Human Research News

A new mailing list about changes
to our process, policy updates
and upcoming training
opportunities. We're queueing up
several big updates for the next 3
to 4 months. After that, we'll settle
into a regular schedule of
messages every 2 months with
the occasional extra message
when needed. 

Need to Catch Up With Kuali IRB?

If you haven't kept up with the Kuali IRB rollout don't panic! July 7 will mark the start
of a yearlong transition period.

Now is the time to catch up if you:

Expect to submit new projects for review this summer, or

Will need to renew existing projects that expire in September or October.

To catch up (once you've subscribed to the newsletters of course), take a quick look
at both the Kuali IRB Project Page and the Kuali IRB Updates distributed so far. 

This matrix breaks down when to use Kuali IRB and when to use the legacy e-IRB
Services during the transition period.

If you won't be submitting new projects or renewals until this fall (or beyond), you can
learn more now or check in with us later. Information and training will continue to be
available after go-live.
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